From: Lucy Harper [mailto:l.harper@nra.net.au]

Sent: Friday, 8 July 2016 11:27 AM

To: AMOD

Cc: jfleming@actu.org.au; Dominique Lamb

Subject: AM 2014/196 & AM 2014/197 - FOUR YEARLY REVIEW OF MODERN AWARDS: PART-TIME

AND CASUAL EMPLOYMENT

Dear Sir/Madam,

We refer to our email dated 4 March 2016 regarding the above matter. Kindly be advised that the following witnesses are no longer required by the NRA for cross examination:

- Linda Rackstraw
- **Professor Raymond Markey**
- Kyra Campbell
- Madeline Minervini
- Colin Aiton
- Michael Fisher
- Jan Maria Paulsen

Kind regards



Lucy Harper Senior Advisor **National Retail Association** www.nra.net.au

P| 07 3240 0100 F| 07 3240 0130

P| 1800 738 245

CURRENT OFFICE DAYS: Monday and Friday

Stay informed by joining our mailing list to receive email updates and our Australian Retail Review e-newsletter. Click here to subscribe to our mailing list.

This email, together with any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged and confidential information. If received in error, please inform the sender as quickly as possible and delete this email and any copies from your computer system network. If not an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or rely upon it and any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and/or publication of this email is prohibited.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

